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As an ecologist living in WA and someone who believes that science has much to contribute to
environmental protection, I support the DOE's application of the Tier II analysis regarding changes
to buffers for TYpe Np streams. DOE is consistently and rigorously applying rules that have
benefitted WA for many years.


